
 
 

Donation Request 

 

Dear Business Owner or Manager, 

 

My name is Anthony Dini, and I am writing on behalf of the Belvidere Bucs Boys Bowling 
Team.  As we approach this year’s Annual Cosmic Bowling Fundraiser, we are graciously 
asking that you consider donating to our Basket Raffles, Door Prizes and/or other 
sponsorship opportunities.  The success of this fundraiser relies on the generous support 
of individuals and business in our community.  Over the years this fundraiser has been 
crucial in purchasing new equipment, uniforms, bowling bags etc.   

This year’s fundraiser will be held on November 9th, 2024 at Concordia Lanes Bowling 
Center in Belvidere.  All donations will help in the efforts to raise money for this year’s team.  
If you have any questions, please contact Anthony Dini @ 815-520-1251 or 
anthony@rpmsdj.com. 

Thank you so much for your consideration of our request, and we hope to hear from you 
soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Anthony Dini 

mailto:anthony@rpmsdj.com

